
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: Hylton - Great Stainton inclusion in impact assessment photographs.
Date: 12 September 2023 10:45:13

Morning Martin,
Mary will be visiting today and will aim for around 12 to 12.30 so it’s roughly lunchtime if that
works okay for you?
She will contact you directly if anything unexpected happens to change that time window.
Best wishes,
Imogen

From: Martin Philpott  
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 9:56 AM
To: Michael Baker 
Cc: Gillian Hadwin 
Subject: RE: Hylton - Great Stainton inclusion in impact assessment photographs.
Can you please confirm if your Landscape Consultant will be visiting today.
Regards,
Martin Philpott

From: Martin Philpott 
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 1:27 PM
To: Michael Baker 
Cc: Gillian Hadwin 
Subject: RE: Hylton - Great Stainton inclusion in impact assessment photographs.
Thank you for getting back to me.

Confirmation that Tuesday 12th will be fine.
Can you give me a call 20 minutes before you plan to arrive as we are at work so will travel back
to meet you there.

Regards,
Martin Philpott

From: Michael Baker 
Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 12:47 PM
To: Martin Philpott 
Cc: Gillian Hadwin 
Subject: RE: Hylton - Great Stainton inclusion in impact assessment photographs.
Dear Mr Philpott,
Thank you for getting in touch.
Apologies for the short notice, however, our Landscape Consultant will be in the
area next week. They are available to come on Tuesday 12th or on the morning of
Wednesday 13th.
Would either of those be suitable for you? It shouldn’t require longer than a 20-



minute slot.
Kind regards,
Imogen
Byers Gill – Community Relations Team
From: Martin Philpott  
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2023 8:33 AM
To: Michael Baker 
Cc: Gillian Hadwin 
Subject: Hylton - Great Stainton inclusion in impact assessment photographs. 
Importance: High
After my neighbour spoke with the Landscape/Planner Consultant at Bishopton Village Hall on

the 24th May they found that they have only been taking assessment photographs from the
Public Rights of Way
We also understand that the Landscape/Planner Consultant is required to work to a boundary of
1km from the nearest proposed Solar Panel Site.
Our property is in an elevated position less than 1 km from the proposed solar panel site.
Therefor we would request that the Landscape/Planner Consultant contact us to arrange a
mutually convenient time to visit our property to discuss our concerns and take photographs
which can then be included in their future submission.

We look forward to receiving your prompt response.
Regards,
Martin Philpott




